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pbscommissions - Re: road name change

Mendocino County
From: Russell Ford
To: pbscommissions

Date:  6/8/2021 10:38 AM JUN 10201

Subject: Re: road name change
; : : Planning & Building Services

FYI, | believe this is for RN 2020-0009 Middle Road.

-R

>>> michael green <gogreen012@hotmail.com> 6/7/2021 5:17 PM >>>
To Whom It May Concern;

I've contacted Medstar Ambulance dispatch and was informed it was Cal Fire dispatch that handles
emergency calls. | asked if they could find my house on Mariposa Creek Road and was told that location
was between Bear Canyon and Laughlin Peak. | gave dispatch my name and address and in less than 20
seconds was given and exact description of my location. | was informed that Cal Fire, State of Ca. and
Mendocino County have 3 different location systems. Dispatch said there was NO need or reason for
name change. UPS & FedEx, propane companies and service techs have no problem finding my address.

We are against this named change as it will put an unnecessary and unfair burden on the residents of our
neighborhood most of whom have been here for a long time.

Most Sincerely,

Michael Green

14824 Mariposa Creek Road
Willits, Ca.

459-7902
gogreen012@hotmail.com

Sent from Mail for Windows 10
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